
 

 

 
 
 
7th November 2024 
 
 
Dear 4D Parents, 
 
 
RE: Class Closure Friday, 8 November 2024 
 
 
Due to high numbers of Influenza in 4D, we will be closing the class tomorrow. Please do not be 
concerned. This is a proactive measure and preventative closure to allow for deep cleaning, based on 
advice from the Public Health Centre. 
 
Mr. Jack will email later today regarding our online CSL program. CSL will be offered tomorrow morning, 
however we encourage all students to take the rest they may need. The class will reopen as normal on 
Monday.  
 
Please rest assured that our school nurses are diligently conducting systematic screenings for illnesses.  
Additionally, we have intensified hygiene and disinfection protocols and continue to model and enforce the 
importance of frequent handwashing and proper respiratory etiquette. 
 
Thank you for your attention and support. Any students signed up for ECAs this afternoon and/or due to go 
home on the school buses, may do so as normal. However, if you wish to collect your child early, please let 
your class teacher know.  
 
If you have any medical queries, please contact Nurse Joe on kiau@patana.ac.th 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sarah McCormack 
Principal, Primary School 


